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Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating 

an appreciation of the Visual Arts in 

the community 

 

   September 20th  MEETING NOTICE   
Board Meeting 6:00 p.m.    

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 
Uniontown Library Second Floor meeting room. 

 

 

Meeting Agenda September 20, 2016 

 

 Reading of minutes:   Secretary:  Ann Cehula 

 Treasurers Report: Treasurer:   Heleen Karpel 

 Presidents Report:  President:  Peter Pasqua 

 Committees :   Summit Committee Report  

 New Business: 

 Discussion – acquiring a new home for the club 

 Art Club’s pre-holiday dinner 

 Oct show attractions  

 90th anniversary celebration 
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From the PRESIDENT’S Desk:     September, 2016 

 

Writing a column each month is not as easy as one might think.  Okay it is not the New York Times but it 
is relevant to some.  Not to mention that it is posted on our web site and it can be archived for years.   

Well, we do have something to write about this month and I am strongly suggesting that if you can, 
please attend this month’s meeting. 

Since I joined our club, I had heard how we should have a home of our own.  We are in our 89th year as 
an organization and I am happy to announce that we are very close to having a place to call home.    

At our last meeting I was still working with the Phoenix Art Center in a collaboration on possible sites, all 
of which would entail rent and a concerted effort to afford the space.  Within a few hours after the 
meeting, all of that changed.  I have been in constant contact with our board talking to each by phone. 
 We are very close to having a home and I would like to explain the particulars to as many members as 
possible on the 20th.   Please come and hear about your future. 

As I had mentioned in a previous newsletter we are a club of doers.  Most organization discuss issues for 
months and usually take no action, (NATO) No action Talk Only.  We can be proud of what we have been 
accomplishing as a group.   

Hopefully we can have our 90th anniversary in our own place and with your help we will. 

 


